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Civil  Suite  Pricing  to
Increase on 9/15/2010
September 15, 2010
UPDATE  As  soon  as  I  heard  about  the  Civil  Suite  price
increase (originally set for 9/1/2010), I announced it here
because  I’d  been  asked  about  it  so  frequently.  Now,  it
appears that the date has been extended to 9/15/2010 for the
lower  pricing.  So,  I’ve  updated  my  advertising  where
possible. The cutoff date is apparently still in flux… all I
can say is to keep checking. I plan to keep $1,995 on Civil
Suite  at  least  until  Carlson  raises  their  prices  and
hopefully  beyond  that.

As  expected,  Carlson  Software  has  decided  to  end  their
“Recovery Special” and take the price of Civil Suite back to
its original $3,500. Carlson’s price of $2,500 will remain in
place only through September 1, 2010 [Now 9/15/2010 – See
Above].

As  a  reminder,  prices  listed  above  and  on  our  Carlson
Software Pricing page are Carlson’s Retail Pricing and do not
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reflect  discounted  pricing  available  from  That  CAD  Girl.
Additionally, That CAD Girl includes one-hour FREE online
training with each purchase of Carlson Software.


